KANE COUNTY DIVISION OF TRANSPORTATION

Carl Schoedel, P.E. Director of Transportation County Engineer



41W011 Burlington Road St. Charles, IL 60175 Phone: (630) 584-1170 Fax: (630) 584-5265

May 20, 2009

PRESS RELEASE

Construction on the bridge carrying Randall Road over US Route 20 will begin shortly after Memorial Day. The work will require shifting traffic on the bridge deck. During the majority of the work two lanes per direction will be maintained on Randall Road. However there will be short time periods when traffic will be reduced to one lane per direction. Changeable message boards will be posted to advise the public in advance of lane reductions. The completion for this project is scheduled for early September 2009. Motorists are advised to watch out for new lanes configurations, expect increased travel times, and should exercise caution while traveling through the work zone.

Questions or concerns may be directed to Brad Hunold, at (630) 262-6177.

